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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF PERIOD OF REVIEW RE: 11 NCAC 08 
Requests for Changes - March 2024 RRC

 

From: Cleary, Gina <gcleary@NCDOJ.GOV>  
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 2:02 PM 
To: Liebman, Brian R <brian.liebman@oah.nc.gov>; Hejduk, Mike <Mike.Hejduk@ncdoi.gov> 
Cc: Benjamin, Alisha <alisha.benjamin@ncdoi.gov>; Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Ethridge, 
Courtney H <cethridge@ncdoj.gov> 
Subject: [External] REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF PERIOD OF REVIEW RE: 11 NCAC 08 Requests for Changes - March 2024 
RRC 
 
CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message 
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab. 

 
TO:         BRIAN LIEBMAN ESQ., COMMISSION COUNSEL via electronic mail only 
 
RE:         Request for Extension for Period of Review by the North Carolina Home Inspector Licensure Board relaƟng to 
the following proposed amendments to the following Rules:  

11 NCAC 08 .1101, 11 NCAC 08 .1103, 11 NCAC 08 .1105, 11 NCAC 08 .07, 11 NCAC 08 1109, 11 NCAC 08 1110, 
and 11 NCAC 08 .1116 
 
Dear Mr. Liebman, 
 
I represent the North Carolina Home Inspector Licensure Board (“HILB”).  The RRC has placed the above referenced 
proposed rule amendments on the RRC’s agenda for the March 27, 2024 meeƟng.   
 
On behalf of the HILB,  I respecƞully Request an Extension of the Period of Review pursuant to 26 NCAC 05 .0115 and 
North Carolina General Statutes § 150B-21.10(3).  This extension is requested to allow for addiƟonal Ɵme to review and 
address responses to the technical changes/request for changes submiƩed to the HILB on March 5, 2024.   
 
The HILB requests that the above referenced proposed rule amendments be placed on the May 29, 2024 RRC’s meeƟng 
agenda.  It is my understanding that responses to the technical changes/change requests will be due mid-May.   
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any quesƟons or concerns with our formal request.   
 
Kindly confirm receipt of this Request for an Extension of the Period of Review at your earliest convenience. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gina M. Von Oehsen Cleary 
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Gina M. Von Oehsen Cleary 
Special Deputy Attorney General 
Insurance Section 
Phone: (919) 716-6631 
Email:  gcleary@ncdoj.gov 
Street Address:  114 W. Edenton St., Raleigh, NC 27603 
Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 629, Raleigh, NC  27602-0629 
Website:  WWW.NCDOJ.GOV 
 
Please note messages to or from this address may be public records. 
 

 
 


